


2.       Oppose height as it does not conform to the Places to Grow Act good planning of the 45-degree angular plane.

3.       Oppose temporary full movement access from Hawman Ave or a full movement access from Kipling Ave.

4.       Oppose that this proposal is not at an intersection, but rather on the crest of a dangerous portion of HWY #7
with no north-south, east-west traffic possibility.

5.       Oppose this proposal as it is not on a major hub, no throughway to Steeles. There is no public transit travelling
south on Kipling, as such, this high-density development has no public transit.

6.       Oppose this proposal as we do not want Hawman Ave. to become another parking lot like Coles Ave has
become as a result of the development on the s/w corner of Kipling & Hwy #7 despite 2 no parking signs.   

7.       Oppose the City of Vaughan accepting a payment of $578,000.00 in return for an increase in the permitted
building height and density. This is unacceptable. Where does the Places to Grow Act encourage municipalities to
accept payments such as this that will only result in more profit to the developer?

This developer’s proposal and the financial payment are an attempt, to convince the City and Region that the two properties
addressed on Hwy #7, which are not at an intersection, justify consideration under The Places to Grow Act.  This behaviour
needs to stop!  It needs to start somewhere.  Government needs to  steer developers to develop the more expensive lands
that are already zoned for large development, encourage them to develop commercial spaces that are already built on and
expand upwards more than just one storey.  There are extensive blocks of one level industrial commercial spaces across HWY
7 that should be re-evaluated for multi mid-high-rise development, not 5217 & 5225 Hwy #7!

Our neighborhood has allowed substantial developments under The Places to Grow Act, we expect the City, the Region, and
the Province to send a strong opposition to this preposterous proposal! 

Let us not forget the chaos that occurred two years ago when Ford Nation had their annual BBQ at the Veneto Centre and the
residents of Kipling, Veneto, Hawman, Sara, and Angelina had no way of getting to our homes due to the backlog of traffic.
This development will worsen the situation and must be stopped.

Thank you.

 

Saveria and Charles Tornabene.

 Veneto Drive, Woodbridge, Ontario


